
 

                                  
City of Barrie 

 
  

REPORT OF THE TOWN AND GOWN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

For consideration by the Finance and Corporate Services Committee 
of the City of Barrie on October 18, 2011 

 
The Town and Gown Advisory Committee met at 10:01 a.m. in Sir Robert Barrie Room on September 27, 
2011. 
 

PRESENT: Councillor B. Ainsworth, Chair 
Barrie Police Services, Bruce Bowles 
Barrie Police Services, Rob Ridell 
Community Member, L. L’Heureux-Desjardins 
East End Homeowners Association Representative, J. Hanson 
Georgian College, M. Beaudoin 
Georgian College, B. Muscat. 
 
 

STAFF: Deputy City Clerk, C. deGorter 
Senior Traffic Technologist, J. Sharp 
Supervisor of Property and Zoning Standards, C. Alexander 
Manager of Municipal Law and Prosecution Services, B. Russell 
Recording Secretary, T. Girard. 

 
The Town and Gown Advisory Committee met and reports as follows: 

 
11-TGC-009 TERMS OF REFERENCE 
 
 The Committee met and discussed the objectives for the 2010 to 2014 Town and Gown 

Committee Term. The finalized objectives have been included in the Terms of Reference 
document attached as Appendix ‘A’ to the report of the Town and Gown Committee 
meeting dated September 27, 2011. 

 
 
11-TGC-010 SELECTION OF VICE CHAIR 
  
 The Committee selected L. L’Heureux-Desjardins, Community Member, as the Vice-

Chair. 
 
 
11-TGC-011 UPDATE CONCERNING POTENTIAL PERMIT PARKING 
 
 J. Sharp, Senior Traffic Technologist provided the Committee with a handout containing 

information comparing 3 hour parking limits and permit parking. 
 
 The Committee asked a number of questions concerning the information provided. 
 
 
11-TGC-012 UPDATE CONCERNING PARKING ON ‘S’ CURVES 
 
 J. Sharp, Senior Traffic Technologist, discussed the hazards related to parking along ‘S’ 

Curves and provided a number of suggestions to solving this issue. 
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11-TGC-013 GENERAL UPDATES 

 
C. Alexander, Supervisor of Property and Zoning Standards, provided the Committee 
with an update concerning property standards and zoning enforcement complaints. He 
noted that the number of property complaints in the College Area are reduced from 
previous years. He provided general information concerning Boarding, Lodging and 
Rooming (BLR’s) houses and Single Family Dwelling’s (SFD’s). The Committee 
requested a presentation concerning BLR’s at a future meeting. 
 
B. Russell, Manager of Municipal Law and Prosecution Services, provided the Committee 
with an update regarding Municipal Law and Prosecution Services including the types of 
complaints and the volume of complaints received within the College Area. 
 
B. Bowles, Barrie Police Services, provided the Committee with an update regarding 
Barrie Police Services and the high volume of complaints received within the College 
Area. R. Ridell, Barrie Police Services, suggested that Georgian College establish a 
Code of Conduct for students both on and off the campus. 
 
M. Beaudoin, Associate Vice-President, Georgian College, provided the Committee with 
an update regarding the College strike. She explained that the College is currently 
investigating the feasibility of implementing a Code of Conduct and will provide an update 
to the Committee concerning this matter. The Committee asked a number of questions 
concerning the information provided. 
 
 

 
The meeting adjourned at 11:08 a.m. 


